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18/02/2025  16:50:432025/0316/P OBJ Boika and Elliot 

Leader

We are writing to OBJECT to this application.

We were surprised not to have received any notification from the Council about the proposed project

and understand that the developer told the Council that he had had consultations with nearby local residents. 

This is totally false! 

We are objecting on the following grounds as they affect our house:

1) Loss of sunlight, mainly caused by the height of House 1 and its proximity to the street

2) Loss of privacy as a consequence of the above mentioned features

We are objecting on environmental grounds: 

1) to the great loss of existing trees

2) to the over development of the site, which would house 22 people without any legal parking facilities

3) to the unreasonably small garden space provided for each dwelling

17/02/2025  11:48:472025/0316/P OBJ A Glass Our objection is that:

- The proposed development would be overdeveloping the site.

- it would also result in a loss of private open space which would be generally detrimental

- it would result in overlooking of adjacent properties to the detriment of the amenity of occupiers of these 

properties.

- we worry that there may be damage to nature such as trees and other wildlife
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